
With our Halloween party being moved to this 
Friday, we saw it only fitting that this week at 

school we continued talking about the spookiness 
of Halloween.  We read some more stories about 
Frankenstein, skeletons, and mummies.  One of 

our favorite stories was titled, Skeleton’s Big 
Sneeze.  We laughed our way through each of the 

pages.  

In addition to Halloween, we also learned about 
the letter “D” this week.  We read a story about a 

detective dog who loved donuts.  Each day at 
circle, we practiced the sound that the letter 

makes as well as listed words that began with the 
letter.  On Tuesday, we made ducks out of the 

letter “D” that we will add to our alphabet books.

We also made two different kinds of mummies and 
creepy spiders during our fine motor time!  

Next week we will be talking about Veterans Day, 
Fall, and the letter “E”.

Week of November 1st to November 5th

With the weather getting 
colder, please remember 
to send in a jacket, hat, 
gloves, and appropriate 
footwear with your child 

every day.  We still be 
trying to get outside as 

much as possible.
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Our Letter of the Week for 11/8-11/12
Will Be:

Ee

Thursday, November 11th

NO SCHOOL, Veterans Day

Tuesday, November 23rd

Parent-Teacher Conferences

Thursday and Friday, November 25th and 26th

NO SCHOOL, Thanksgiving Holiday


